
 

NORTHWEST I-75/I-575 HOV/BRT  
Public Information Open House 
 
 

 
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), and the Georgia Department of 
Transportation (GDOT), in cooperation with the Federal Transit Administration (FTA), 
and the Georgia Regional Transportation Authority (GRTA) will hold a public information 
open house concerning the Northwest Corridor (I-75/I-575) High Occupancy Vehicle 
(HOV)/Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) Project in Fulton, Cobb, and Cherokee Counties. 
 
The Northwest Corridor HOV/BRT Project proposes construction of HOV lanes along I-
75 and implementation of a BRT system along the I-75 corridor from Cobb County to 
Downtown Atlanta.  Proposed HOV lanes and BRT stations are located along I-75 
between Akers Mill Rd. and Wade Green Rd.  HOV lanes are also proposed on I-575 
from the I-75/I-575 Interchange to Sixes Road in Cherokee County. 
 
The open house is being held as a follow-up to the August 4, 2004 meeting, as a 
continuation of the Alternatives Analysis/Draft Environmental Impact Statement 
(AA/DEIS) phase of project development.  

 
Monday, November 15, 2004 

Renaissance Waverly Hotel 
2450 Galleria Pkwy 
Atlanta, GA 30339 
5:00PM to 8:00PM 

 
You are invited to attend anytime between 5PM and 8PM to view the study area maps 
and displays, get further information, and comment on any significant issues and 
impacts to be addressed in the DEIS. There will be no formal presentation. 
 
A court reporter will be available during the open house to record formal comments. In 
addition, written statements in response to the open house will be accepted until 
November 29, 2004.  Written statements may be submitted to: 
 

Mr. Harvey D. Keepler 
State Environmental/Location Engineer 
Georgia Department of Transportation 

Office of Environment/Location 
3993 Aviation Circle 
Atlanta, GA 30336 

 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the project 

hotline at 404-377-4012 or hov_brt_comments@projectsolve2.com. 


